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Responding to climate change financial risks: 
What do insurers need to do? 

A recent BoE study has shown that only  1 in 10 UK banks are 
making long term plans for the catastrophic risk of climate 
change. Patrick Cleary chairs the meetings of the BoE 
insurance supervision climate change specialism which 
considers the financial risks arising from climate change risk 
for insurers and the financial sector.  
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